-----Original Message-----

From: Maurie Davidson [mailto:mauriecarla@sbcglobal.net] 

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2005 1:53 PM

To: comments

Subject: Taxation: unfair burden on unmarried couples

To whom it may concern:

My daughter and her partner have been together in a monogamous relationship for over eight years.  They are Registered Domestic Partners in California.

Neither the Federal Government nor the State of California will allow them to marry.  Thus, they are unable to benefit from married persons federal tax, Social Security, Medicare or other benefits or protections.

Please help us to understand how these inequities are being addressed through your current efforts toward reforming the tax code.

Sincerely, 

(Ms.) Maurie C. Davidson

4691 Alonzo Avenue

Encino,  CA  91316

